
Regarding the 6 Year Petition for the Watertown Municipal Airport for any upcoming projects, was 

approved on January 2nd.  Unfortunately, it needs to be reapproved due to the Public Hearing notice in 

the newspaper not having a full 10 business day notice which is requested by the Bureau of Aeronautics.   

It was placed in the newspaper on January 30th which gave over 10 day notice.   

 

It is now ready for a final approval from the Council. 

 

  


